
 

 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE  
 

 

 

 

The Monterey County  

Budget Committee  

meeting is cancelled on: 
 

Wednesday, July 24, 2019 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for 

Wednesday, August 28, 2019 at 1:30 p.m.  

in the Monterey Room   
 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the  

Committee Secretary at (831) 759-6769 


